
 

Harvest Festival Celebrations at HHS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Our Harvest Festival got off to a wonderful start by the harvesting of carrots, beetroot and 

courgettes from the Hill House allotment. The vegetables were cleaned and processed before 

being delivered to the school kitchen. It was only a matter of hours before they started 

appearing in our delicious school dishes!  

Everyone then got to discover and investigate harvesting on a much larger scale by the arrival 

of a tractor. Young people were wholeheartedly encouraged to explore the lights, wipers, and 

horn  



 

Another important activity also took place in 

the allotment. The planting of Spring bulbs. 

As we head into the dark nights, the colder, 

greyer weather, it is good to keep looking 

forward, with hope, to when we emerge 

back out of the winter months. The mixed 

planters that young people created will be 

the first signs that sunnier days will be 

returning. Everyone chose to plant a trough 

as a class or an individual pot. They were 

labelled and watered; and now we need to 

wait!  


